
Alzheimer’s Research Center

Contact Us 
We are committed to finding answers for  

the treatment of Alzheimer’s disease and 

appreciate your interest in our research.  

For more information, please call 

(843) 724-2302.

www.rsfh.com/alzheimers



Alzheimer’s Research Center 
At the Roper St. Francis Clinical Biotechnology 

Research Institute (CBRI), we are dedicated 

to ongoing Alzheimer’s disease research. 

Our program studies a variety of treatments 

for Alzheimer’s, including those for memory 

and disease related behaviors. Our team is 

comprised of clinical research physicians, 

research administrators, nurses, study 

coordinators, patient recruitment coordinators 

and research compliance coordinators. 

We understand Alzheimer’s and the hardships 

it brings to those affected and their loved 

ones. We value our research volunteers and 

they truly do become a part of our research 

family. There is hope in knowing that research 

participation can help change the course 

of the disease – if not for our Alzheimer’s 

volunteers directly, then for future generations.

Volunteers are needed 
Alzheimer’s research can move forward only if 

people are willing to volunteer for clinical trials 

and studies. Before any drug or therapy can be 

used in clinical practice, it must be rigorously 

tested to find out whether it is safe and 

effective in humans. Volunteers of all kinds are 

needed to help us create the best outcomes.

Benefits to volunteering 
Our team provides support and training in 

how to manage disease–related behaviors, 

both for the participant and their caregiver. 

Additionally, participants in a research study 

have access to treatments that are being 

investigated for such things as slowing 

memory loss, easing behavior concerns, 

monitoring changes in the brain and more. 

What to expect in a 
research study 
The first step to see if you qualify for a 

research study is to complete a Clinical 

Assessment. Participation in a clinical 

assessment and research study is at no 

cost to you. Each research participant is 

monitored very closely throughout the study. 

The scheduled visits vary depending on the 

specific study, but are typically once a month. 

Our center will also coordinate care with the 

participant’s primary care physician and can 

provide information collected during the 

research visits that are relevant to clinical care, 

such as lab work and MRI’s. You will also be 

able to continue seeing your regular doctor 

for your overall healthcare. 

www.rsfh.com/alzheimers


